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You are receiving this e-mail 
as an opt-in subscriber to the 
Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, please e-mail 
ontarget-
request@onthebase.com 
with “unsubscribe” in the 
subject line. 

 

 

Put Your Fingerprint on the Blueprint 
Community Blueprint, a United Way effort aided by funding from 
Boeing, has been underway with a year-long effort to survey 
households and community leaders aimed at zeroing in on what 
are the greatest needs of our community.  Base personnel have a 
rare chance to put their fingerprints on the community blueprint 
today at 1 p.m. in the Flightline Cafe Meeting Room.  

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/calendar/  

Prospect Sparks Editorial Cartoon  
The COATC News section links to an editorial cartoon that 
appeared in Sunday’s edition of This Week Licking County. The 
cartoon parodies the occasion of an unnamed prospect looking at 
the COATC South Campus. 

GO TO:   http://coatc.com  

Triple 7 Means Customer Service 
The Port Authority is a crew of seven, open at 7 a.m. and 
accessible seven days a week throughout the year.  
OnTheBase.com and our one-number alert system add to the 
customer accessibility reputation. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/port/port777.pdf  

 


